Newburgh CE School

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Congratulations once again to our amazing football team who last
Friday were crowned the best small school in Lancashire. The next
round of the competition will be played against the best small schools
from Cleveland, Cumbria, Durham, North Yorkshire, Northumberland,
South Yorkshire, Cheshire, Greater Manchester, Merseyside & West
Yorkshire but we are still awaiting confirmed details of when and
where. This is an incredible opportunity for our school and we will let
you know further details about this competition as soon as possible,
in case any of you would like to support the team at the next event.

This week we had a special worship in school with Rev. Jane Morgan
and Suzanne Finch. This was to mark Rev. Jane leaving the parish of
Newburgh. Suzanne, in her capacity of Local Missional Leader will be
developing the strong links we have with the church.

Our children have been learning all about China in celebration of
Chinese New Year looking at the history, culture, art and food, even
building a great wall!

Next week is Big Bird Watch Week for the RSPB. Children will be
taking part in events through the week connected to this.

On Thursday a randomly selected group of Year 5 and 6 children will
be taking part in a Team Initiative event at Ashurst’s Beacon. This will
be an outdoor morning event with children completing a range of
activities.

| hope many of you will be able to attend the Blind Wine Event on
Friday 7th February to support our PTA. We are fundraising hard to
make improvements to the playground area. We are aiming to raise
£10,000 and have already achieved 30% of this target. The more we
raise this term the more we can potentially do to the playground
before the end of the school year so please do keep supporting our
efforts.

Mrs R Fowler
Head teacher
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Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 3

Big Bird Watch Week—events
happening all week!

Monday:

Tuesday:

Wednesday:

Thursday: Public Speaking Celebration
6pm, Hoole St Michael’s
School.

Friday:

Primary

Don’t Forget!

Stars of the Week:

Our superstars this week who have
demonstrated both effort in school and
Gospel Value of Hope are:-

Crane—Ava Paulden

Halton — Charlotte Jones

Lucas—Toby Bell

Rigby 3—Alannah Rutter

Rigby 4—Noah Peat

Venables 5—The Football Team—

Venables 6—Champions of Lancashire!
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Newburgh Nursery
Nursery is having an open afternoon on

Wednesday 12th February between 2 and 3pm
with a focus on literacy. Parents are invited to
come along to Nursery, we will have different ac-
tivities set out for you to participate in with your
children and staff will be on hand to help or chat
to. All are very welcome to our open afternoons.

Don’t forget to keep in touch with us using
Twitter

@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we

Tapestry and follow us on

get up to!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Breakfast and Afterschool Club
This week children have enjoyed participating in

a variety of activities at our clubs including:
dance workouts, ping pong, parachute activities,
board games and various construction based
activities. We continue to take feedback from
children about how they would like to spend
their time at these clubs.

Thank you for all donations of games and
activities, the children are enjoying having access
to these additional activities in clubs.

Thank you,
Mrs Ditchfield, Mrs Magee, Miss Renner, Mrs
Verrill
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Blind Wine—Friday 7th February 2020 7.30pm
This is an event for teams of 6; each team will have 5 bottles of wine to taste. During the night there will be
a quiz with music, general knowledge, picture and dingbats rounds. There will be pate & cheese boards, bar

and raffle. Your host for the evening is Charlene Smith.

Tickets are £15 each—see Chrissy, Cathie Williams, Charlene Smith or Anna Derbyshire for more

information.

Any local businesses wishing to sponsor a wine bottle can do so for £20.

The following events will also be taking place next half term:-

Friday 13th March—A non uniform day in school in return for donations towards the Easter bingo (Easter

eggs, crafts, anything suitable for a prize).

Thursday 19th March—Easter Bingo. The ever popular family event. Doors will open at 5.30pm for a 6pm
start. Children love joining in this event and there will be plenty of prizes to be won.
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Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for January are as follows:

Sunday 26th January: 4th Epiphany. Holy Communion 9am; Morning Prayer 10.30am. JAM Club is during

the service.




